
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. 
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The May 
minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as presented.  
The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A motion was 
made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.  

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The firemen gave 
a demonstration of grain bin rescue at the Vernon County dairy breakfast.  The chasis for the new 
first responder vehicle is at Alexis.  The firemen also passed their 2% audit. 

Tom gave an update on the roads.  The grader work rate is currently at $75/per hour.  A 
motion was made and seconded to raise the rate to $85/per hour.  The motion carried.  A motion 
was made and seconded to approve the Mathy Construction Conditional Use Permit #1018.  The 
motion carried. 
 A motion was made and seconded to accept the Renewal Liquor License application for  
L&L Tavern, Inc.  The motion carried with Supervisor #2 abstaining.  A motion was made and 
seconded to accept the Renewal Liquor License application for The Likelee Spot.   The motion 
carried.   
 We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  Household Hazardous waste is looking at 
changing the plan in the future.  Dan was emailed four possible options for correcting the problem 
on Antony Road from the DOT after the June 6th meeting.  A motion was made to have Dan set up 
a meeting with the DOT for our next board meeting on July 12 or set up a special meeting.  The 
motion carried. 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  


